
Department of Homeland Security
Transportation Security Laboratory

Summer Program 2025

The Department of Homeland Security (DHS) Transportation Security
Laboratory (TSL) Visiting Scientist Program is offering 10-week summer
internships for undergraduate and graduate students. This internship provides
the opportunity to independently utilize your skills and engage with experts to
move the proposed research forward.

Are you an undergraduate or graduate student looking
for a paid Summer opportunity?

Application Deadline is January 16, 2025

Email DHSed@orau.org
with any questions!!

Provisions include a
competitive stipend and an
opportunity for a monthly
housing supplement during
the appointment.

Visit:
https://www.zintellect.com/Opportunity/Details/
DHS-TSL-Summer-2025 or scan the QR code
for more details and to apply!
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